
OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL TEZPUR COLLEGE TEZPUR

NOTICE
Oater3Dl03l2O24

This is to inform all students who have registered for the

NIELIT workshop on "Cyber Security and Emerging Technologies " that the workshop

will be organized on the 5th April 2024 in the C.M Medhi Conference Hall '

All students are to report by 9 a.m. on 0510412024'
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